

NSM Office <nsmoffice@cidari.co.uk>

Fortnite

NSM Office <nsmoffice@cidari.co.uk>

15 November 2024 at 09:22

To: NSM Year 3 Parents <nsmyear3parents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 4 Parents <nsmyear4parents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 5 Parents <nsmyear5parents@cidari.co.uk>, NSM Year 6 Parents <nsmyear6parents@cidari.co.uk>

Dear parents,

I hope you are well, it has been brought to my attention that some of our Junior children play on Fortnite, please see the below link with some parental guidance around the online game.

https://parentzone.org.uk/article/fortnite#:~:text=Age%20restrictions,scenes%20might%20disturb%20younger%20players.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Kind Regards Gabrielle Hacking School Administration Manager Tel: 01282 612191

St Mary's CE Primary School, Spenbrook Road, Newchurch in Pendle, Burnley Lancashire BB12 9JP https://stmarysnewchurch.co.uk/